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The jointly represented Transparency and Efficiencies Subgroup of the Generic Medicines Working Group and the Access to Medicines Working Group met on 25 March 2019. Attendees included representatives from the Generic and Biosimilar Medicines Association (GBMA), Medicines Australia (MA), industry and the Department of Health (the department).
Members discussed the scope and membership of the subgroup, the medicine status website – consumer view, the standardised redaction of public summary documents and received an update on cost recovery and the health products portal.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting of the Transparency and Efficiencies subgroup will be held in September 2019. 



